Dear WVFA Member:

This year marks the 60th year for the **West Virginia Ted Harriman Forest Industries Camp**. The camp is scheduled for July 19-July 25, 2015, at Camp Mahonegan, Ellamore, West Virginia. This camp provides the opportunity for young people (age limit: as of July 25, 2015, over 15 and less than 20 years of age) to understand the value of multiple-use management of West Virginia's forests and also become aware of career opportunities in forestry. A partnership between our members and several state agencies provides the instruction and supervision for the camp. Alan Miller, a member of WVFA, will serve as director of the camp. *The Forest Industries Camp scholarship cost this year is \$100*.

I invite you to provide one or more scholarships for the 60th West Virginia Ted Harriman Forest Industries Camp. Your scholarship check can translate into a better understanding for forest resource management and use. Please send your check to our office using the form below.

Sincerely,

Frank Stewart
Executive Director

Please detach here and return this remittance form with check

2015 SCHOLARSHIP REMITTANCE FORM				
Company/Individual Name			Contact Person	
Address				
City	State	Zip	Phone	
Enclosed isscholarships@ \$100 each for Forest Industries Camp totaling: \$				
Make checks payable to: WVFA, P.O. Box 718, Ripley, WV 25271				